
Flu Vaccination Clinic Update 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to provide you with an update regarding 

our upcoming flu vaccination clinic. 

Clinic Details: 

• Date: [Insert Date] 

• Time: [Insert Time] 

• Location: [Insert Location] 

Please remember to bring your medical insurance card, if applicable. The flu vaccine will be 

administered by qualified healthcare professionals. 

For any questions or to schedule an appointment, please contact us at [Insert Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health. We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


